Labor Day Holiday Public Service Announcement from The Flag Company, Inc.

The Flag Company, Inc. would like to remind everyone to make this Labor Day safe:
Don’t drink and drive, buckle up for safety, and watch out for children at all times.

This important reminder is brought to you by the folks who care at The Flag Company,
Inc. They’re located in Acworth. They believe our area is a great place to live and work
and they’re doing their best to help keep it that way.

That’s The Flag Company, Inc. wishing you and your family a wonderful September!

They can be reached at www.flagco.com, that’s f-I-a-g-c-o.com—on the air because
they care about the health and welfare of the people in our community.




